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Free Summer Lunch Program Returns to Sherwood Branch Library 

[SHERWOOD] – Sherwood Branch Library is offering free summer 
lunches for kids from June 5 through July 27, Mondays through 
Thursdays, from 12:15-12:45 p.m.  

Lunches are available in the Community Room of the library, 117 N. 
Harrison St., Sherwood, to those ages 1-18, or 19-21 with a disability. 

Sherwood Branch Library's Free Summer Lunch Program is 
supported by Hearts & Hands (Farmer Methodist Church), Open 
Bible Church, & The Sherwood Fire Department.  

For more information about the program, contact Sherwood 
Branch Library at 419-899-4343. 
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Defiance Public Library 
320 Fort St. 
Defiance, OH 43512 
ph. 419-782-1456 
fax. 419-782-6235 
 

Johnson Memorial Library 
116 W High St. 
Hicksville, OH 43526 
ph. 419-542-6200 
fax. 419-542-1015 
 

Sherwood Branch Library 
117 N Harrison  
Sherwood, OH 43556 
ph. 419-899-4343 
fax. 419-899-3479 
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